
Public Hearing Notice Community Development Block Grant-CV Economic Development Application 

The City Medicine Lodge will hold a public hearing on Monday, June 1, 2020, at 7:00 PM in the Medicine 
Lodge City Hall – 114 West First Avenue for the purpose of considering an application to be submitted to 
the Kansas Department of Commerce for Community Development Block Grant-CV funds under the 
Micro-Grant and Economic Development categories. A specific project application to be discussed is the 
creation of a Micro-grant program that will consist of working capital grants for businesses and projects 
that have the greatest potential for long-term employee retention; particularly jobs retained for low and 
moderate income persons. 

The estimated project cost is $264,000 with the grant request for $260,000 of the project cost. Other 
project proposals introduced at the hearing will be considered. Oral and written comments will be 
recorded and become a part of City CDBG Citizen Participation Plan. 

Due to social distancing requirement a limited number of people will be allowed to attend the hearing 
in-person. Interested parties may also attend by the methods below:  

Attend by computer, tablet or smartphone. 
https://www.gotomeet.me/Medicine_Lodge_City/june-1-2020-council-meeting-and-cdbg-hea 

Attend by teleconference using a telephone. 
United States: 1 (872) 240-3412 
Access Code: 623-335-325 

Reasonable accommodations will be made available to persons with disabilities. Requests should be 
submitted to Kandi Williams, City Clerk by May 29, 2020 

https://www.gotomeet.me/Medicine_Lodge_City/june-1-2020-council-meeting-and-cdbg-hea

